
 

 

 
Amsterdam, December 17, 2020 

  
  

Press Release 
  

  
MEETING OF THE SUPERVISORY BOARD OF UNIBAIL-RODAMCO-WESTFIELD N.V. 
  
On December 17, 2020, the Supervisory Board of Unibail-Rodamco-Westfield N.V. (“URW NV”) met 
and took note of the resignation of the Vice-Chairman and Member of the Supervisory Board, Mr Jaap 
Tonckens with effect January 4, 2021. URW NV announces that Mr Fabrice Mouchel will be nominated 
for appointment as Member of the Supervisory Board at the annual general meeting in 2021. The 
Supervisory Board also took note of the resignation of Mr Alec Pelmore with effect January 4, 2021.  
 
URW NV and its consolidated entities, together with Unibail-Rodamco-Westfield SE (“UWR SE”) and 
its consolidated entities, form Unibail-Rodamco-Westfield (“URW”).  
 
This announcement has been authorised by the Group Chief Executive Officer. 
 
  
For further information, please contact:  
  
Investor Relations    Media Relations  
Samuel Warwood    Celine Van Steenbrugghe 
Maarten Otte     celine.vansteenbrugghe@urw.com   
+31 20 658 26 25      
maarten.otte@urw.com 
 
 
For more information, please visit: https://www.urw-nv.com/en/investors  
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